From: Dennis, Josh 
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 4:29 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: DHS FRRG Regional Meeting Update – Attendance Request

Sir,

I returned Wednesday from my US DHS sponsored trip for a meeting in California.

Thank you

Respectfully,

Josh

Joshua M. Dennis

The Chicago Fire Department

